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From the Principal

PRINCIPAL’S UPDATEOCTOBER 2023 TERM 4 WEEK  3

St Patrick's Catholic Primary School

St Patrick's Asquith
Saturday Vigil 6pm
Sunday 8am, 10am, 6pm

St Bernard's Berowra Heights
Saturday Vigil 5pm

Sunday 9am

Rev Dr Biju Jose, OSH 
Fr Joy Thomas OSH
  Administers of the Parish
 

Weekend Mass TimesParish Clergy

We recognise the Traditional Owners of the land of Hornsby Shire, the Darug and Guringai peoples, and pay respect to their Ancestors and Elders past and
present. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As the end of the year approaches, our Year 5 students will be busy preparing for their leadership opportunities in
2024. This week they had the chance to work alongside student leaders from St. Leo’s Wahroonga as part of a
Leadership Reflection Day. During the session, they learnt about the qualities and skills of good leadership, such
as communication, teamwork, and problem-solving. They also discovered that leaders don’t need a badge to
demonstrate great leadership qualities. We thank Deacon Adrian Gomez and the St. Leo’s student leaders for
facilitating the Leadership Reflection Day. 

Over the coming weeks our Year 5 students will be participating in various activities including supporting their
new buddies during the Kinder 2024 Transition Sessions and participating in a Leadership Day facilitated by
Motiv8 Sports.  

We look forward to working through the process of nominating and eventually selecting our 2024 badged
leaders. The new school leaders will be announced at a special Leadership Assembly on Friday Week 8. At this
assembly we acknowledge and thank our current school leaders and officially hand over responsibilities in the
final weeks of school. 

Year 6 Leaders Day at NSW Parliament House 
Our current School and Vice Captains will be representing our school at a Leadership Day held at the NSW
Parliament House. Each year our local member Matt Keen invites school leaders to a leadership event with guest
speakers with inspiring stories and messages followed by a morning tea. We are very proud of our student
leadership group and this opportunity is a good way to acknowledge and thank them for their wonderful service
to our school community but also an opportunity to be inspired to look for further chances to lead.  
I also acknowledge and thank the parents of our leaders who have been great advocates and supports for their
children. I know they are very proud of them. I also thank parents for giving their time to support this leadership
day by their attendance. 



PRINCIPAL'S ADDRESS

Kindy to year 3 is 5pm to 6.30pm 
Years 4, 5 and 6 is 7pm to 8.30pm 

Year 4 Assembly 
A reminder to parents that on Friday this week our Year 4 class will lead our assembly item. We look forward to seeing
and hearing about some of their recent learning successes as well as acknowledging students across the school for
their efforts to achieve in their academic and behavioural endeavours. 

P&F News
Gingerbread House Kits
Order your Gingerbread Folk gingerbread house kits now on QKR for $45! These are THE BEST gingerbread house
kits, with the most delicious gingerbread. All materials and instructions are included in the kit. Start a new tradition
with your family if you haven't made one before this festive season. Order by 9 November. 

Family Portraits - 29 October 
Photography sessions with Lasso Studios are available on Sunday 29 October in the school hall, there are still some
slots left, but hurry! $20 for a 10x13 inch family or kids portrait with wallet photo, with the option to purchase more
prints. To make a booking follow this link: https://www.trybooking.com/clgax 

School Disco - 9 November 
St Pat's annual school disco will be held on Thursday 9 November. Tickets for the disco tickets will be available through
the school QKR App and cost $5. Parents are reminded that the school disco is only for children who currently attend
St. Patrick’s School. We cannot have students bring friends from other schools or have younger siblings attend. 
The times for the disco sessions are: 

Christmas Wreath Making Workshop - 10 December 
Paddy's Care Group have organised a Christmas Wreath Making Workshop with an experienced florist. Tamara from
Melia Rose Designs, will lead this 2 hour workshop. You will leave with your own beautiful fresh Australian natives
wreath to hang in your home (flowers will dry beautifully over a 6 week period). Recommended age for the workshop is
16 years+, but there will be a craft table for children 5 years+ where they can make their own Christmas decorations.
Make a booking on QKR now! $90 per person for the workshop, and $15 per child for decoration making. Afternoon
tea provided. Sunday 10 December | 2 - 4pm. 
Registrations close on 17 November. 

Subway lunch order day - 2 November 
We will be holding another Subway lunch order day on Thursday 2 November. Details are on QKR. Orders close
Thursday 27 October. 
God bless,  

Todd Vane-Tempest  
Principal  ST. PATRICK'S

WEEKEND MASSES

SAT 6PM

SUN 8AM

SUN 10AM

SUN 6PM

Dates to Remember
Term 4

Friday 27th October - Year 4 Assembly
Sunday 29th October - Family Photo Day

Monday 30th October - Stage 1 Excursion - Sydney Zoo
Friday 3rd November - Year 5 Leadership day with Motiv8 Sports 

Thursday 9th November - School Disco
Thursday 9th November - Kinder 2024 Transition Session 1

Thursday 16th November - Kinder 2024 Transition Session 2
Thursday 23rd November - Kinder 2024 Transition Session 3

Thursday 7th December -Year 6 Graduation 
Friday 8th December -Christmas Concert performance

Monday 11th December - Year 6 Celebration Day - Moving Bodies
Wednesday 13th December -End of year whole school Mass & Guard of Honour ( Yr 6 last

day)
Thursday 14th December -Last day of school for students (K-5)

Friday 15th December - Staff Development Day (Pupil Free Day)
Term 1 - 2024

Tuesday 30th January - Staff Development Day (Pupil Free Day)
Wednesday 31st January - Year 1-6 Students return to school

Friday 2nd February - Kindergarten Start School

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.trybooking.com%2Fclgax&data=05%7C01%7Ctodd.vane-tempest%40dbb.catholic.edu.au%7Cebfdbde062044af605bc08dbcf9db939%7Cf75637e9e6ec490b9a69bfcd7e0dafaf%7C0%7C0%7C638332048549898169%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=u5r9306dcaDRlhEr721VDG3bJJ9DLejdFDaCr7w0uxU%3D&reserved=0


Year 5 students  with their familes are invited to join the  
10am  St Patrick's  Sunday Mass followed by Morning Tea. We

also welcome our future kindergarten students and their
families. 

Sunday 12th November 10am
St Patrick's Church

Year 5Year 5Year 5   
&

Kindy 2024Kindy 2024Kindy 2024
Parish Family

Mass

Week 4: Prayer for All Saints Day at assembly

Week 10: Wednesday 13th December End of Year Mass

Week 5: Prayer for Rememberance Day at assembly

Week 5: Year 5 & Kindy 2024 Family Mass Sunday 12th November

Week 6-Week 8 Collection for St Vincent De Paul Christmas
Hampers

Religious Education

Up Coming Events

Click on this link for the Kuringai Chase
Parish Bulletins 

Thank you for your support of our Socktober Crazy Sock Day  today. This year, the
focus of Socktober's fundraising efforts is on Timor-Leste. Specifically, the
proceeds will benefit vulnerable young people attending a medical clinic and a
children's home in Venilale. Our contributions can help children who truly need it
to access better health, nutritional and educational outcomes, showcasing the
spirit of solidarity that defines our school community.

https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/kccp/news-events/parish-bulletins
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/kccp/news-events/parish-bulletins









